
UUP 
Sent by: Corinne Burns/Affl

11/01/2011 09:30 AM

To

cc

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Happy Pay Day Info/News, Nov.1st, 2011 SPECIAL EDITION

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for Nov. 2011

Wed. Nov. 2nd  | Academic Council Meeting, 12:30 pm, Wang Chapel, (RSVP to Corinne at 
632-6570)
Tues. Nov. 8th  |  Election Day, Please get out and Vote, Democracy is not a spectator 
sport
Wed. Nov. 9th  |  Front Page Discussion with Mike Zweig, Noon, Wang rm. 301, (RSVP to 
www.uupsbu.org )
Thurs. Nov. 10th  | Womens Concerns Committee, Self Defense Workshop at Noon, Wang 
rm. 201, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org )
Wed. Nov. 16th  | Professionals Workshop on Grievance and your Rights at Noon, Wang 
rm. 301, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org )
Thurs. Nov. 17th  | Executive Board Meeting with the Provost at Noon, Library 2nd Fl. 
Javits room, (RSVP to Corinne at 632-6570)

Veterans Day Fundraiser, November 11, 2011
Let's help make this Veterans Day a great day for our US veterans who reside at the Long 
Island State Veterans 
Home in Stony Brook. A simple $5.00 donation will help purchase a large flat screen TV for 
our veterans, many of 
whom are wheelchair-bound. Let's remember our veterans and show them our appreciation 
for all that they 
have sacrificed! You may give either cash or write a check to "Stony Brook Foundation". 
Donations should be 
mailed or delivered by Nov 8th to: Heidi Ciolfi, Chemistry Dept, Z=3400. 
For questions, please contact Heidi at: 632-7895 or Heidi.Ciolfi@stonybrook.edu .  UUP 
Community Services Committee

Veterans Day Ceremony November 9th at 1:00 pm
Stony Brook University will be paying tribute to our Veterans on Wednesday November 9th 
at 1:00 pm in the 
SAC Auditorium. This year, the Stony Brook Community is honored to have Mr. Kenneth D. 
Bombace, President 
of the Suffolk Police Veterans Association, as keynote speaker.  I encourage you to attend 



the program to 
show all who served that a grateful Nation remembers.  If you have served or are currently 
serving, we encourage 
you to wear your uniforms to be honored by all who attend. It is our pleasure to have you 
join us in commemorating 
this national day of honor.  If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Veterans 
Affairs: 632-6700 
or email: OSA_vets@notes.cc.sunysb.edu .  Submitted by Ismael Rodriquez, Director of 
University Veterans Affairs.

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
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